
Week 2 

Welcome back to Week 2, Term 1! We hope you all had a 

wonderful break and are energised for another exciting year 

ahead! It was fantastic to welcome students back to school 

on Thursday, and we loved hearing about their holiday ad-

ventures. A special shoutout to our new Kindergarten stu-

dents, your enthusiasm is truly heartwarming! 

Swimming Carnival  

Mark your calendars! Our school swimming carnival will take 

place on Friday, February 14 at the Port Macquarie pool. 

Students in Years 3-6 are invited to participate in both com-

petitive and non-competitive events. A canteen will be availa-

ble, but students are also encouraged to bring their own 

snacks and lunches. 

 

Behaviour Code for Students  

Attached is the NSW Department of Education Behaviour 

Code for Students. Our schools are dedicated to fostering 

safe, supportive, and responsive learning environments. We 

expect all students to adhere to this code, and any violations 

may result in disciplinary action.  

 

School Improvements  

We are excited to announce that the main school toilets have 

been upgraded with new partitions! Students appreciate the 

added privacy these improvements provide. Please take a 

moment to discuss the importance of caring for these facili-

ties with your child and remind them to report any damage 

to a teacher. 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we embark on anoth-

er great year together! 

 

Mr Johnston 

Principal 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Swimming Carnival 

Reminder to parents and carers wanting to watch their chil-

dren at the swimming carnival will need to pay the spectators 

fee of $1.90 on entry at the pool. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dropping off and collecting students  

 

Student Arrival  

Parents are to drop off and pick up students at the front  

gate in the morning and afternoon.  

 

For late students  

Parents must escort their child/ren to the front office to pro-

vide an explanation and sign them in late. . The school gates 

are now locked except for the covered walkway during school 

time. Whilst parents need to escort their child/ren to the front 

office, they are not to accompany students to class. This is to 

ensure that there is no interruption to the learning of the 

whole class nor the class teacher. Administration staff can 

escort your child/ren to class if they are unable to go inde-

pendently (MC students may be an exception).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 February  2025 

Friday 14 February  Swimming Carnival 



For Early Leavers  

All appointments for your child/ren should be made  

outside school hours. If it is absolutely necessary to collect 

your child/ren during school hours, please note  

the following;  

 

• Students cannot be collected during lunch and recess 

time as the administration staff are unable to find stu-

dents once they are out of class. Nor can they be col-

lected after 2.45 pm as classes are preparing to pack 

up for the end of the day and may not be inside their 

classroom at this time.  

 

• If you need to sign your child/ren outside of above 

mentioned times for urgent appointments, please 

present to the front office and request your child/ren. 

Students must be signed out at the office by the par-

ent, no students are allowed to walk to the gate and 

outside the school grounds to meet parents during 

school hours.  

 

We thank you for your support for these child safety 

measures.  

 

Library News 

Class library days for 2025 are as follows: 

 

Monday  

K Wattle 

1/2 Bluegum 

3/4 Lilly Pilly 

1/2 Bottlebrush 

 

Tuesday 

5/6 Frangipani 

1/2 Paperbark 

3/4 Ironbark 

3/4 Banksia 

 

Wednesday  

5/6 Melaleuca 

5/6 Hibiscus 

1/2 Regum 

 

Thursday  

5/6 Grevillea 

3/4 Macadamia 

K Flame 

K/1 Acacia 

 

Please remember to bring a library bag on this day and to 

return borrowed books weekly. 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Issue 1 of Scholastic Book Club 2025 is due to have orders 

back by 21 February. Cash payments are accepted by the 

school, please enclose cash with completed order form and 

give to Miss Kelly (librarian). It is preferred though, to order 

electronically. Simply visit scholastic.com.au / LOOP or down-

load the LOOP app and follow the prompts. Your order will 

be sent to the school and given to your child to take home. 

Miss Kelly (Teacher Librarian) 

 

Welcome Back to All 

It has been wonderful to see our students return back to 

school. They have settled into their new classes, meeting their 

new teachers and class friends. We also welcomed many new 

students to our school. 

 
Kindergarten 2025 1st day!  
We welcome our new Kindergarten students to Westport 
Public School.                               



  




